## TRANSMITTAL MEMO

Bernard "Jack" Young, City Council President

Peter Little, Executive Director FROM:

July 11, 2014

DATE:

City Council Bill 14-0397

RE:



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 14-0397 introduced by Councilmember Mary Pat Clarke.

The purpose of this bill is to establish a new, statutory Residential Permit Parking Program Area for the Hampden North Area and adopting a Parking Management Plan for that Area.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill 14-0349.



Not apposed